

## Coleg Meddygaeth Prifysgol Cymru

## University of Wales College of Medicine

Professor A. L. Bloom

Department of Haematology, Heath Park, Cardiff CF4 4XN Tel. 0222-755944

10th April, 1985.

Dr. John D. Cash, Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service. Headquarters Unit, Ellen' Glen Road, Edinburgh EH17 7QT.

Dear John,

Thank you very much for your letter and for the protocol regarding heat-treated factor VIII. I now have a clinical assistant, Dr. Prema Greedharry, who will be co-ordinating this work and she is looking forward to receiving the first batches of material. I hope that we shall be able to undertake the VIIIC assays ourselves; the hang-up is more with supplies of HTLV III antibody AB negative substrate rather than the ACDP Guidelines, although these are a problem. If you have access to safe VIII deficient plasma, a modest supply would be very welcome.

With all best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

A.L. Bloom.

c.c. Dr. P. Greedharry, Dr. R.J. Perry.

20 June

PROTEIN FRACTI	ONATION CENTRE
Received	PR 1985
File No: 2.46- HT FVIII	
Refer to	Action aken
W. Grat L	